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Angela Hynes

From: Janelle Scully <JScully@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 20 May 2022 9:18 AM
To: Jazmin Van Veen; Angela Hynes
Cc: Robert Cologna; Grace Haydon; Sarah Baker
Subject: St John's Planning Proposal - UPDATE on number of submission received 
Attachments: St John's Planning Proposal - request for an extension to Gateway determination 

condition - finalisation date

Hi Jazmin 
 
At our monthly catch-up on Wednesday (18 May 2022) and specifically in relation to the St John’s Planning Scheme, 
you advised that as you do not have authority to determine requests for extensions to finalisation dates within 
gateway determinations, and that Council’s request for an extension to the 30 June 2022 finalisation date specified 
in the 10 November 2021 Gateway determination, would be considered by the Department’s Active Management 
Group at a meeting today (20 May 2022), with Council to be advised on Monday of the minutes from this meeting.   
 
I advised in our gateway extension email to you on Monday 16 May 2022 (copy of the email attached), that Council 
had received approximately 340 submissions, and further were expected from public authorities and also from the 
community as these filtered into council through the various channels.   
 
The number of submissions received at the close of the exhibition on 13 May 2022 that have filtered through to my 
team is now sitting at 395 – an additional 65.  I am also still waiting on submissions from Heritage NSW and the 
Commonwealth Department of Infrastructure and Regional Development.   
 
I await hearing from Angela or yourself on Monday with the decision from the Active Management Group meeting 
today on Council’s request for an extension of the finalisation date of the Gateway until 30 August 2022.   
 
Regards 
 
Janelle  
 
 
Janelle Scully 
Team Leader  |  City Planning  |  9806 5771  
 
City of Parramatta 
126 Church Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 
PO Box 32, Parramatta, NSW 2124 
cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au 
 

  
 

 
 


